
Minutes for the October 11, 2016 Grant Committee meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. with Darla Rippee and Doris French present and Wanda 

Freeman absent. 

 

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Doris and seconded by Darla.  Motion passed. 

A motion to accept the minutes was made by Doris and seconded by Darla.  Motion passed. 

 

We called Laura Dawson to find out if everything had been planted.  She said she had some plants and 

trees that were not planted yet.  When asked if they would be good until spring she said they would die 

if not planted.  We discussed a place where they might be planted and decided the best place would be 

along the ditch or at the park.  Laura said she would ask the board if they could be planted rather than 

lose them over the winter.  We also discussed the grill and access to used black edging.   Dan French 

has access to the edging and can get it for us. 

 

After the call we continued with the rest of the meeting. 

 

The fire barn grant writing is on hold till we get a location. 

 

We discussed the fitness equipment as a possibility for the park.  It needs board approval.  Also 

discussed was the library box.  We will revisit this item next year. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Doris and seconded by Darla.  Motion passed and the meeting 

adjourned at 2:55 p.m. 

 

The next meeting will be November 15, 2016. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 

 

 


